
 ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE SAWMILL STREET
Pursuant to the provision of Section 75 of the Roads 
Act, 1993, notice is hereby given that Sawmill Street 
(Westbound Only), will be closed to public traffic, from 
its junction with Rutland Street to its junction with White 
Street, from  0930 hrs Monday 30th of July 2018, until 
the 31st of October 2019, to facilitate Rutland Square 
Social Housing Development.
Persons wishing to object to this Temporary Road 
Closure should submit their objection in an envelope 
clearly marked “Temporary Road Closure – Sawmill 
Street” to Director of Services, Roads & Transportation 
Directorate, Cork City Council, City Hall, Cork not later 
than 1.00pm on Monday the 23rd of July 2018,

Director of Services, 
Roads and Transportation Directorate,
Cork City Council,	
Thursday 19th of July 2018.


